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The Honorable Jene Vickrey, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance 

Statehouse, Room 276-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Vickrey: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2041 by House Committee on Insurance 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2041 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2041 would amend the Kansas Unfair Trade Practices Act.  The bill would prohibit 

refusing to insure, refusing to continue to insure, placing limits on individuals, or charging 

different rates for the same coverage solely because an individual is a living organ donor.  The bill 

would also require all living organ donors to be subject to the same actuarial principles as people 

who are not living organ donors. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2041 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Glenda Haverkamp, Insurance  


